

GRETCHEN WHITMER
GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION LANSING

MICHAEL F. RICE, Ph.D. STATE SUPERINTENDENT

January 5, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with Gov. Gretchen Whitmer and the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services' recommendations designed to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), we will be remotely convening the:

January 22, 2021 Governor's Educator Advisory Council meeting.

The meeting will be streamed on the Michigan Department of Education Youtube channel as well as a link that will be posted to the Governor's Educator Advisory Council page on January 22, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.

Any requests to make a public comment at the meeting should be sent to Sara Blacklock at BlacklockS@Michigan.gov.

The state is taking proactive steps to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 in Michigan. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in reducing the coronavirus risk to Michigan residents.

For current and up-to-date information regarding the Coronavirus visit http://www.Michigan.gov/Coronavirus or http://www.CDC.gov/Coronavirus.

The Governor's Educator Advisory Council meetings are open to the public. Persons with questions or disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in the meeting should contact the Office of Educator Excellence at 517-241-7023 in advance to request mobility, visual, hearing or other assistance.

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION